Full Board Meeting

The full Board met Thursday afternoon, July 8 at the Conference Room of the Association of Commerce. The following were present: Mesdames Kuhns, Akers, Greider, McLaughlin, Smith, Stauber, Moore, Doubleday and Cox.

The minutes of the last meeing and the Treasurer's report were read and accepted.

Mrs. Kuhns reported on an interview with Representative McMillen for the Illinois Voter.

The President said that copies of the 1948-50 Program had been ordered for each member.

Plans for the Voters' Institute were discussed -- including arrangements for the Friday Evening dinner on Aug. 6.

A letter from Mrs. Fischer, State President, clarifying the three responses which may be made to a Call-for-Action, was read. Mrs. Clifford Smith reported on the letter she wrote in response to a Call-for-Action on Reciprocal Trade.

Tentative Arrangements for inviting A.A.U.W. to our October Meeting on Voters' Service were made.

There was a discussion of solicitations and Mrs. Stauber reported on the interesting meeting on finances which was held in Springfield and attended by a carload from the Macon County League.

It was reported that a "Know Your United Nations" workshop would be held here. Mrs. Pettee, Mrs. Reid, Mrs. David Wood and Mrs. Kathryn Wood will help with it.

State Drive for large individual contributions was discussed along with other correspondense received by the Prisident.

The meeting adjourned at 3:30 P.M.

Florence W. Cox

Secretary, Pro Tem